
New Employees OSHA Information 

 

The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) policy 1910.1020 requires that upon 
hire, all employees be informed of their rights, or those of designated employee 
representatives, to request and receive copies of medical and/or testing records related to 
potential or reported exposure to certain hazardous chemicals or substances. Accordingly, 
linked below for your information is the text of OSHA policy 1910.1020.  

1910.1020 - Access to employee exposure and medical records 

Questions regarding this policy should be referred to Eric Germain, Director of Environmental 
Health & Safety at gerrnaine@easternct.edu or 860-465-5103. 

https://www.osha.gov/laws-regs/regulations/standardnumber/1910/1910.1020

